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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we come to the end of a busy term we are hoping to be heading for some sunnier weather! We would like to thank you for your 
ongoing support, and are looking forward to lots of exciting events after the holidays.  
 

A big well done to our year 4 Maths superstars this week, we are looking forward to hearing how they got on. Some of our school coun-
cillors in year 5 also attended a meeting as part of Newham’s Year of the Young Person where they put forward their viewpoints on the 
borough. Some leaders of the future! 

 

We do hope that you will be able to join us for our virtual Family and International Week events after the holidays, and we have plans 
for sports days and special end-of-term events for the children. We are deeply sad that many of our usual events are still not able to 
take place, but are hopeful that next year we will start getting back to some sort of normality in school.  
 

Just a reminder that over the holidays school is required to continue to track and trace. As such, if your child has a positive test result 
you must inform us by emailing info@curwen.ttlt.academy .We will message parents on Studybugs if we do have any confirmed cases, 
so please do ensure you continue to check your messages.  
 

Well done to all our 100% attendance classes this week—3B/6U/6K— Congratulations! 

 

We wish you all a lovely half term - fingers crossed the sun makes a welcome appearance! 
Mrs Mansfield and Mr Harris 

Count On Us Challenge  
Over the past 2 months, children in year 4 have been taking part in a maths club to prepare for the annual Mayor of London's Count on 
Us challenge against schools from across the country. The competition consisted of 4 challenges: Pentominoes, Tangrams, Code break-

ing and the 24 game.  

A massive well done to the finalists Ryan Fatnassi, Nikol Penkova and David Yesan who showed resilience and determination through-
out the preparation phase and the competition! 

Congratulations everyone ! 

Street Tag 

Launched on 10 May 2021, Street Tag is a FREE fun, family-friendly game that enables players to collect points by using their 
smartphones to scan virtual tags. The tags can be found in various locations across the borough including parks and open spaces, librar-
ies, community and leisure centres and other areas of interest.   The app will log any activity completed by participants, and it will show 

on a range of competitive community and school leader boards.    

Steps to join your School Team  - Download the App "Street Tag" from Play Store/ App Store—Click on Sign up—Fill in your details—
Password should be at least 8 characters with 1 special character, 1 upper case, and 1 number—Click yes for Team QR CodeScan the 

school QR Code—Click Sign Up—Verify either by email or phone number—Fill in the Questionnaire—You are ready to go ! 

You can find more information on the Street Tag website: http://www. streettag.co.uk  
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AM— Muhamad A & Rukaya         PM— Ayesha & Laura         

RDR— Jeremiah                               RM— Maxim        

RF— Aisha                                         RS— Hudayfa              

1K— Sameya                                     1C— Jidnee             

1M— Afham                                     1D— Delisa        

2L— Yoel                                           2B— Acacia-Mae     

2R— Iyaz                                           2M— Eli          

3B— Lorenzo                                   3G— Rayyan             

3H— Grace                                       3L— Janat          

4C— Amir                                         4N— Warda            

4B— Saima                                      4A— Ryan       

5C— Nadim                                     5B— Stephanie        

5W— Reece                                    5L— Jaheim           

6I— Adam                                       6K— Saima                          

6U— Josiah                                     6B— Ishan                 

LST1— Razin                                   LST2— Hanzla                         

Pupil of the Week   

Family Support 

Family Support services are available on Monday—Thursday, between 9:00 AM -4:00 PM (term-time only.) Family support can help 
with a variety of issues that you and your children may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing advice, Emotional Support, 

Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit advice, Community Participation, Child Development, Safety at Home ,Free Early educa-
tion , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence support, etc. If you feel you will benefit from any of the services on offer you can con-

tact the Family Support Worker on - Mobile number: 07494749890  

Last week’s fixtures 

This week’s fixtures 


